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November 16, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) and Student, 

  

 

The festival will be held this Saturday, November 18th 2023, at Central York High School.   Arrival time is 8:45 a.m. 

and the day will conclude with a performance, open to the public, at 3:00 p.m. (Doors open at 2 p.m.) 

 

 

Tickets:   Preplanned ticket requests will be available in the lobby during registration period and from 2-3 prior to 

the concert. 

 

 Additional tickets can be purchased as well, while supplies last. 

 

Photos:  Professional photos will be available for purchase. A drop box will be available during registration for 

your envelope with order form and payment.  This is a service provided by Mike Inkrote. 
 

 

We are looking forward to meeting you. 

Mrs. Jill Beck and Mrs. Katy Naimoli 

 

Important Information 
● If your child will be absent for any reason, PLEASE contact your child’s teacher.  

● For safety reasons, parents will not be permitted past the registration tables. 

● Students should not bring valuables, money, or phones. YCHC/CYSD are NOT responsible for lost or stolen 

items. 

● Students will need to bring a packed lunch for the day in a DISPOSAL container. 

● Students need to arrive in a spirit-wear t-shirt from your school (if you have one).  

● Students will receive their festival shirts the day of the festival prior to the concert. 

● Black/dark pants and shoes. No blue jeans/white sneakers  

 
8:45-9:00 Registration 

   

2:00  High School Auditorium Lobby doors open to public 

2:30  Auditorium doors to open 

3:00  Concert 

 

 

http://www.theychc.org/

